NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Govgrnor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Divisien

Cabinet Secretary

8/17/2004

Sandlott Energy

PO Box 711
Lovington, NM 88260

Dear Operator:

Reference our phone conversation on August 15, 2004 in which you advised me you were unable to complete the MITs tests that were
scheduled on August 16, 2004. I advised you at that time that the tests were required to be completed by Friday, August 20, 2004.

Please notify this office at least 24 hours in advance.

Sincerely,

Gerry Guye
Deputy Field Inspector
District II - Artesia
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